Richard M. Colgate, Esq.,
President Colgate & Co.,
Jersey City, N. J.

My dear Sir:

Re Whittier House.

On behalf of the Directors of Whittier House, I wish to thank you for the renewal of your subscription to the Diet Kitchen work being carried on by Whittier House, as stated in your letter to Miss Bradford of the 14th inst., which she has forwarded to me. We feel that no other work which is carried on by Whittier House is so directly productive of immediate good as this, and it is a sincere gratification that the manner in which the Diet Kitchen has been conducted, under somewhat unsatisfactory physical conditions, has met with your approval. We trust the future work of this department will induce you to gladly continue your generous support.

Very truly yours,

Treasurer.